
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to our 2021-2022 school year  

 

My name is Daniela Varas, I am from Chile       and I am so excited and 

honored to be teaching your child this school year. 

I have been teaching English for 8 years. After I received my Masters 

Degree, I moved to the United States, this is my 4th year in the state of 

Georgia where I also taught Spanish for 2 years. 

My goal is to help your child to be curious and open-minded and be ready to 

learn a second language. To accomplish these objectives, we will be making 

the most of our class time. My expectations are high; therefore, students will 

need to work hard and do their best. I can’t wait to get to know you and your 

child better. 

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have questions about 

homework, what’s going on in the classroom or if you just want to check in 

on your child’s progress. The best way is via email, especially during school 

hours, I will respond to your email as quickly as I can. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Mrs. Daniela Varas 
ESOL Teacher 

Copeland Elementary 
Monte Sano Elementary 

Lake Forest Hills Elementary 
varasda@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 
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